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From the Pastor

Dear Friends in Christ,

The 40 Days of Lent begin on Ash Wednesday, which falls this year on 5 March — two weeks from 
this Wednesday. In the service of keeping a holy Lent, it is time to make a Plan of Life which 
should include the three pillars of lenten discipline: fasting, prayer, and almsgiving. For example, 
you could resolve to …

+ begin each day with a morning offering — a short prayer of dedication for the new day
+ attend Mass every day as often as possible
+ pray the Liturgy of the Hours daily, especially Vespers at 5 pm on the Sundays of Lent
+ walk the Way of the Cross, especially at 6 pm on the Fridays of Lent
+ give more to those who have least, perhaps through the Poor Box at the church doors
+ go to Confession
+ eat less at each meal to be reminded of our need to be filled with grace
+ study Holy Scripture each day, perhaps by reading the Mass lessons
+ make the Sign of the Cross and pray before every meal, even in public
+ work to strengthen your marriage or, for those not married, renew an old friendship
+ invite someone to come with you to Mass
+ read something to deepen your knowledge of the Catholic Faith
+ close each day with an evening offering — a short prayer of thanks for the day just done

One way of drawing several of these strands together would be to read one entry on each day of 
Lent in the new book “Roman Pilgrimage: The Station Churches” by George Weigel. This book 
gives an account of the ancient Roman custom of Mass in a different church on each day of 
Lent, and the text combines notes on the history, art and architecture of each church along with 
theological meditations on the Scripture readings appointed for the day. “Roman Pilgrimage” 
is a beautifully bound book, but the Kindle and other e-editions may be preferable in this case 
because all the photographs in the digital version are high resolution and in color and can be 
expanded for close inspection. 

The Ceremonial of Bishops describes the 40 Days and the purpose of our lenten discipline in 
these words: “The annual observance of Lent is the special season for the ascent to the holy 
mountain of Easter. Through its twofold theme of repentance and baptism, the season of Lent 
disposes both the catechumens (those preparing for baptism) and the faithful (those already 
baptized) to celebrate the paschal mystery. Catechumens are led to the sacraments of initiation … 
and the faithful, listening more intently to the word of God and devoting themselves to prayer, are 
prepared through a spirit of repentance to renew their baptismal promises.”

Father Newman

http://www.amazon.com/Roman-Pilgrimage-Churches-George-Weigel/dp/0465027695/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1392133741&sr=1-1&keywords=roman+pilgrimage
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Emily Stimpson	


Growing Up Too Fast	


The Sexualization of American Girlhood	


Thursday, 20 February, 2014 — 6.30 pm —McGrady Hall 	



!
Stimpson will address how the push to sexualize women at a younger and 

younger age is harming girls, boys, and the culture as a whole. She’ll 
address what mothers and fathers can do to help their children reject the 
harmful message of sexualization coming at them from the culture and 

find their identity as young men and women in Christ.

The St. Mary’s 	


Program of Catholic Studies	



presents	



Emily Stimpson is a freelance Catholic writer based in 
Steubenville, Ohio. Her books include These Beautiful 
Bones: An Everyday Theology of the Body (Emmaus Road, 
2013) The Catholic Girl’s Survival Guide for the Single 
Years (Emmaus Road, 2012) and the Courageous! series of 
Bible studies for teen and pre-teen girls. Her next book, an 
almanac of Catholic history in America, will be published 
by Random House in Fall 2014. 
 
As a contributing editor to Our Sunday Visitor Newsweekly 
and a blogger for Catholic Vote, she writes regularly on “all 
things Catholic”—from politics and catechesis to higher 
education and the media, with a special focus on the 
Church’s teachings on marriage, sexuality, and femininity. 
Over the years her writing has also appeared in First 
Things, Touchstone, Franciscan Way, the National Catholic 
Register, Faith and Family, Lay Witness, Catholic Digest, 
and elsewhere. It has been honored by both the Catholic 
Press Association and the Associated Church Press, and 
was included in Loyola’s Best Catholic Writing series.  

Emily holds a BA from Miami University of Ohio 
(Phi Beta Kappa, summa cum laud), where she 
studied political science, history, and English 
literature. She also did graduate work in political 
theory at John Hopkins University and theology at 
Franciscan University. 	



https://itunes.apple.com/ml/podcast/program-catholic-studies-from/id739268204?mt=2
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/discipleship/program-of-catholic-studies
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 16 February 2014
  
  7.30 am      @  Libby and Red Tuten  
  9.00 am      @  Mr. Kare Lundberg
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 16 February 2014

K of C Breakfast: After all morning 
Masses (Macalka)
No 3 & 4 Year Olds class today
Nursery during 9.00 & 11.00 am Masses 
9.00 am              Scripture Study
10.10 am            Morning Prayer 
                           (McGrady)
4.00 pm              Choral Concert (church)
6.00 pm              Women of Grace
6.00 pm              High School Youth Group
                           (McGrady)

  Monday, 17 February 2014

  7.00 am      @  Argemira Palacio

Monday, 17 February 2014

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)

  Tuesday, 18 February 2014

  7.00 am      @  Gerald Kowalezyk 
12.00 noon      Beth & Marvin Hambleton

Tuesday, 18 February 2014

1.00 pm              Senior Men’s Club
6.00 pm              Culture of Life

 Wednesday, 19 February 2014 
  
  7.00 am      @  Cecilia Arroyave 
12.00 noon  @  Sophia & Ray Nelson

Wednesday, 19 February 2014

5.00-6.00 pm      Holy Hour & 
                           Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm      Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm      RCIA (McGrady)

  Thursday, 20 February 2014  

  7.00 am      @  Catherine Ferguson 
12.00 noon  @  Mildred Padgett

Thursday, 20 February 2014   

3.00 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
4.00 pm             Prayer Meeting
6.30 pm              Program of Catholic
                           Studies (McGrady)

  Friday, 21 February 2014
 
  7.00 am        Colin & Sarah Mason

Friday, 21 February 2014

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
10.00 am            Scripture Study Class
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 22 February 2014

  5.00 pm      @ Deceased Members /
                           Eassy Family

Saturday, 22 February 2014

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 8/9 Feb.
     Needed               31,500
     Received              25,111
     Deficit              6,389

     Poor Box           	  538

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed          1,008,000
     Received        1,024,760
     Surplus                16,760
     
     
Electronic Giving: To sign up 
or to receive more  information,    
please contact Pat Perkins in the 
church office at 864.679.4109 
or pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org.

St. Mary’s Accepts Credit 
Cards: To  make  your gift for the 
Regular Offertory Collection
and Fund Drive for the 
Future using MasterCard, Visa
or American Express, please call 
Pat Perkins at 864.679.4109 for 
the authorization form.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

mailto:pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257


 Parish News

Women of the Parish:

You are invited to join us for a Day of Reconciliation at the Monastery 
of St. Clare, 33 McCauley Road, Travelers Rest, SC 29690 on Tuesday 
11 March. 

Our day will begin with Mass, celebrated by Brother Henry Fulmer, 
OFM, at 9.00 am in the Chapel. A discussion session will follow in the 
retreat house, La Foresta, until noon. Limited seating.

Please bring a brunch food to share and a little extra to leave for the nuns 
at the Monastery. Contact President Peggy Moulton at 864.386.2309  
or peggym4644@aol.com for questions.

2013 Tax Statements

Please call Vickie Acosta in the church office at 679.4100 if you would 
like a copy of your contribution statement for 2013. Statements will be 
issued only upon request.

Please allow us several days to process and mail your statement. Thank 
you.

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
Kim Davis Wagner who died recently. We 
extend our prayers and sympathy to her 
family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and 
may perpetual light shine upon them. May 
they rest in peace. Amen. May their souls, 
and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
Amen.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized 
and for all those who are shut-ins, ill or 
recuperating at home, especially Alan 
Howard, Alice Howard, Gordon Gibbs, 
Mike McGrady, Ronald Labbe, Stephen 
Urban, Cassandra Gomes, Andrew Brett, 
Paulina Cruz and Patricia Ridgeway, Lorraine 
Beauchemin and John Narduzzi.

Spirit Night @ Sully’s Steamers
 

Mark your calenders! Saint Mary’s PTO will be hosting the last Spirit 
Night of the school year at Sully’s Steamers on Friday 28 February from 
3.00-7.00 pm. Come on by right after school to get something to eat and 
enjoy the company of our school community! St. Mary’s PTO will earn 
a portion of the sales revenue.
 

Sully’s Steamers is located in downtown Greenville at 6 East Washington 
Street, and is owned and operated by a St. Mary’s School Family. Visit 
www.SullysSteamers.com to see their menu.

Pray the Rosary

Rosary of the Unborn (rain or shine) at the 
abortion facility at 1142 Grove Road from 8 
- 9 am every Saturday morning. 

Knights of Columbus

The K. of C. Monthly Breakfast is scheduled for Sunday 16 February in Macalka Dining Room after all the 
morning Masses. All are welcome to share breakfast with the parish family.

Menu Items:
A variety of Danish and Fresh Hot Southern Biscuits
Crisp Bacon and Mild Savory Sausage
Homemade Omelets
Vegetable, Bacon, Sausage, and Gluten Free Quiche
Scrambled Eggs, Eggs Benedict, Pancakes, and Grits

Top it off with Hot fresh-made Pepper Southern Gravy

http://www.sullyssteamers.com
mailto:peggym4644@aol.com


mailto:shelby@masterscarstereo.com


	            WCKI 1300 AM

For programming information, visit 
catholicradioinsc.com

Elder Care Workshop

Prepare now for end of life care. Since we don’t know when we or 
our loved ones will need protection, plan now to ensure that the right 
legal documents are in place. Find out what is needed at an Elder 
Care Workshop to be offered by SC Citizens for Life on Sunday 23 
February from 2.00-4.00 pm in the media center at Our Lady of the 
Rosary Catholic Church, 3710 Augusta Road, Greenville. Light 
refreshments will be served. Call Victoria Norris at 864.967.2713 or 
email gvnorris@charter.net for more information.

Knights of Columbus Assembly 1073
Happy Days Sock Hop

21 February: The fare will be burgers and fries and we are trying out 
our new dip bar as we dance the night away to the Oldies. We will also 
have a “Truth or Dare” Karaoke for those who are not faint of heart who 
truly want to display their talents and dare to be judged by the audience. 
It will be fun and we will raise money for Assembly 1073 (comprised of 
the area Councils) to help defray our yearly costs without raising dues. 
Tickets are $10/person. Milk shakes will be available for an additional 
cost. Doors open at 6.30 pm.

Cursillistas

Your Piedmont Deanery Ultreya will 
be meeting on Thursday 20 February 
at 7.00 pm in the Conner Education 
Building at St. Mary Magdalene 
Catholic Church in Simpsonville. If 
you have any questions please contact 
Jennifer Gregory at 864.430.0149.

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat

We would like to reach out to individuals 
who have had or participated in an 
abortion. We can experience the 
saving power of Jesus Christ and the 
forgiveness that He extends to all of 
us by exploring His forgiveness and 
mercy on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat. 
Our next retreat is 28-30 March in the 
Charleston area. For more information 
please contact Christy at 803.554.6088 
or Grace4Healing@gmail.com.

College & University Faculty

The Diocese of Charleston is forming 
a professional association for Catholics 
who teach on the campuses of colleges 
and universities in South Carolina. 
We want you to join us! 

A first meeting is being planned for 
later in 2014. If you are interested, or 
if you would like more information, 
please contact Dr. Steve Millies at 
smillies@usca.edu or 803.641.3383.

 Pilgrimage to
EWTN and Shrine of the Most Blessed Sacrament

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church in Greer announces the plan for a 
pilgrimage to EWTN and the Divine Mercy Sunday celebration at the 
Shrine of the Most Blessed Sacrament in Alabama from 25-27 April. 
This pilgrimage will focus on asking for His Mercy, being merciful to 
others, and completely trusting in Jesus. Price of trip: $270 (double 
occupancy), $320 (single occupancy) includes transportation, lodging 
at St. Bernard Abbey Retreat Center, Ave Maria Grotto and 9 meals.
Register by 11 April. For more information, please call at 864.879.4225 
or visit www.blessedtrinitysc.com.

Perpetual Adoration

Prince of Peace Parish in Taylors, SC wishes to extend a warm invitation 
to all area parishioners to become members of our perpetual adoration 
Guild of St. Thomas Aquinas. Please contact Tom O’Donnell (POP 
parishioner and Guild coordinator) at 864.610.0588 if you would like 
to take one of these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Monday 2pm
Tuesday 1 am

Saturday 2 am & 3 am rotations
Saturday 7 am

Sunday 8 am & 7pm

mailto:gvnorris@charter.net
mailto:grace4healing@gmail.com
http://www.blessedtrinitysc.com
mailto:smillies@usca.edu
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com


“God, the Lord of life, has entrusted to men the noble mission of safeguarding life, and men must carry it out in a 
manner worthy of themselves. Life must be protected with the utmost care from the moment of conception: abortion 
and infanticide are abominable crimes.”

Important numbers to remember:
Crisis Pregnancy Helpline  1-800-4-OPTION
Birthright - 1-800-550-4900
Abortion Recovery Help - 1-877-HOPE-4-ME

Spiritual Adoption Program - Month 6

Your spiritually adopted baby is developing quite beautifully now. Her weight is 
approaching 2 pounds. She sits up straight now to accommodate her internal organs 
which have moved into their final place in her little body. Babies born prematurely at this 
time have a very good chance of surviving. The medical advances in caring for extremely 
small newborn infants are extraordinary indeed. Don’t forget to pray for your baby. 
Abortion is legal through all nine months and her mom might still feel pressure to abort.

Please say the following prayer for your spiritually adopted baby:

“Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I love you very much. I beg you to spare the life of the unborn
baby that I have spiritually adopted who is in danger of abortion.”

Sunday 23 February: Elder Care Workshop from 2 - 4 pm at Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Church.

5 March - 14 April:  40 Days for Life Campaign - 1142 Grove Road You are invited to join other Christians throughout 
the Upstate to take part in our local 40 Days for Life Campaign.  

St. Mary’s has been designated Tuesdays to pray at the Abortion Clinic. You can register online by visiting 
40daysforlife.com/greenville. Please choose a time that will be suitable for you to pray at the Clinic and ask a friend to 
join you.

The mission of this campaign is to bring together the body of Christ in a spirit of unity during a focused 40 day campaign 
of prayer, fasting, and peaceful activism, with the purpose of repentance, to seek God’s favor to turn hearts and minds 
from a culture of death to a culture of life, thus bringing an end to abortion.

Saturday 8 March at 9:30 am: 40 Days for Life Opening Rally with Priests for Life Fr. Dennis Wilde, O.S.A., Ph.D. The 
rally will be held at Greenville Women’s Clinic, 1142 Grove Road, Greenville. Please save this date and spread the word 
to others about this important life-saving effort.

For more information, please contact JoAnn Gorman 864.248.0264 or Ingrid Ireland 864.329.0044.

Culture of Life meeting will be held on Tuesday 18 February at 6 pm in Sacred Heart Hall, large conference room, 2nd 
floor. Anyone is welcome. Please contact Chuck Gaschler for more information about this ministry at 864.246.5616.

Culture of Life News

http://www.40daysforlife.com/greenville.html
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http://www.smmcc.org
mailto:loveandlife@smmcc.org


St. Mary’s School Testing

The second testing date has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday 19 February at St. Mary’s School.

The third testing date will be held Wednesday 19 
March at St. Mary’s School. The deadline to register 
is Wednesday 12 March.

The fourth testing date will be held Wednesday 12 
April at St. Mary’s School. The deadline to register 
is Wednesday 4 April.

Please contact Nelle Palms for more information at 
864.679.4117 or nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

Dominican Nugget from the Sisters
 

A Heart for the Poor
 

Part of the charism of the Dominican Sisters of Saint Cecilia 
is a love for the poor. Our Lord Himself preached often on the 
danger of setting one’s heart on riches. He chose to be born in 
poverty and again identified Himself with the poor when He 
explained how each of us will be judged at the end of time:  “I 
was hungry, and you gave me food. . . “ (Mt. 25:35)
 

The Sisters identify with the poor by being poor themselves 
and making a vow of poverty. They also have a special love, 
as Christ did, for those suffering from poverty in any form: 
poverty of Truth, poverty of Love, poverty of health, poverty of 
material necessities.
 

Saint Dominic and Saint Cecilia both loved the poor. St. 
Dominic was a university student in medieval times when 
books were rare and written by hand on animal skins. Such 
texts contained all one’s notes and studies. Yet Saint Dominic 
sold his books to feed the poor. (Today, this would be the 
equivalent of someone selling the car they needed to get to 
work.) When Dominic saw the starving poor of the city as he 
walked to his studies, he could not pass by without helping 
them in their need. “How can I study from dead skins,” he 
said, “when living men are perishing?”
 

Saint Cecilia was born of a wealthy family in Rome, and 
lavishly gave this wealth to the hungry. Each day along the 
Appian Way the hungry came to be fed from her generosity. At 
the time of her death, one of her main concerns was that the 
government not confiscate her wealth, but that it be given to 
the poor. She begged the Lord for a miracle, so that she might 
live long enough to donate all she had to the pope, and the 
Lord granted her prayer.
 

Application: Do I have a heart for the poor? Am I on the 
lookout for ways that those around me might be in need of my 
love, of my time? Do I realize that all my material wealth is a gift 
from God, and share it with others?

Saint Mary’s School

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org

864.679.4117

Pat Lanning, Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

This exciting event is not only an excellent way 
to support our school, but a very fun day with 
parents and faculty! Information regarding 
purchasing tickets to the Evening with St. 
Mary’s (Gala) will be coming soon. Registration 
and information for the golf tournament 
during the day are available in the Golf Classic 
section of the school website.

SAVE THE DATE:
St. Mary’s 26th Annual Golf Gala

Friday 30 May

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool/st-marys-catholic-school-golf-classic
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool/st-marys-catholic-school-golf-classic


St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
Presents 

A Lenten Day of Recollection 
with Joseph Pearce 

Join acclaimed Catholic 
author and ETWN Host 

Joseph Pearce for a 
morning of Lenten 

Recollection. Professor 
Pearce will be presenting 
his personal conversion 
story as well as the role 
of suffering and Lent  

in our lives. 

Saturday 
15 March 2014 !

Mass at 9.00 am  
in the Church 

Coffee and Doughnuts at 
9.30 am in Gallivan Hall 

Presentation starts at  
10.00 am in Gallivan Hall 

Free of Cost, but 
Registration Required

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
Downtown Greenville 
www.stmarysgvl.org 

Please Contact T.J. Nielsen:  
 timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114 to register

http://www.stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Religious Education

News

Religious Education
Grades 1-8

Classes for grades 1-8 meet on Wednesday 
6.30-7.30 pm.

Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

No class on Sunday 16 February.

Vacation Bible School 2014 

Cool Kingdom Party: Mary Leads Me Closer 
to Jesus will be the week of 16-20 June from 9 
am to noon.

Third Day Overview: Theme: Mary is Queen 
of Heaven and Earth. Saint: St. Joseph. Virtue: 
Faith.

Registration forms for families, teen volunteers 
and adult volunteers are now available on the 
parish website at stmarysgvl.org under the 
Family & Youth tab or in Sacred Heart Hall or 
the Church office.

We are now looking for adult volunteers; if you 
are interested please contact Kayla Weston at 
kaylalee97@hotmail.com or 864.320.0100. 

Confirmation Information
Meeting for Parents

On Wednesday 26 February at 2.15 pm 
or at 6.45 pm in Pazdan Hall for parents 
with students in the 7th grade preparing for 
Confirmation for all 2014. One parent must 
attend.

First Communion Retreat

First Communion retreat Sunday 23 February 
from 10.15 am - 12.45 pm in Pazdan Hall. 
Students must be pre-registered. It’s not too 
late.

Spring Women’s Discernment Retreat
April 11-13, 2014

White Oak Conference Center, Winnsboro, SC

The Lord has a vocation for each 
of us. He calls us into different 
vocations within the Church and he 
leads us closer to himself.

If you’re a single Catholic woman, 
ages 18-49, and are ready to explore 
the Lord’s call in your life - this retreat 
is for you!

Registration is now open! Visit CharlestonVocations.com for 
information and to sign up online, or contact the Office of 
Vocations at 1.800.660.4102.

Lenten Resource

The 2014 MAGNIFICAT Lenten Companion features:
 
MEDITATION - original reflections 
based on the daily Gospel reading 
by fifteen contemporary authors, 
including award-winning poets, bloggers, 
parish priests, homeschooling moms, 
missionaries, retreat directors, and 
theology teachers
 

ESSAYS - to enlighten, inspire, and 
deepen your relationship with God
 

POETRY - capturing the spirit of the 
season
 

PENANCE SERVICE - to prepare well for your Lenten confession
 

DEVOTIONAL PRAYERS - for various occasions and growing 
in faith

Available at Magnificat.com in paper format and also in various 
e-book formats. 

“Let us go back to the Lord. The Lord never tires 
of forgiving: never! It is we who tire of asking his 
forgiveness. Let us ask for the grace not to tire 
of asking forgiveness, because he never tires of 
forgiving.”   - Pope Francis

http://www.charlestonvocations.com
mailto:kaylalee97@hotmail.com
http://www.magnificat.com/english/boutique_lenten.asp


praying

the

liturgy of the hours

Morning Prayer
Each Sunday 10.15 am

McGrady Hall

Vespers
Sundays of Lent 5 pm

9 March 2014
16 March 2014
23 March 2014
30 March 2014

6 April 2014
13 April 2014

@      @      @      @      @

Also pray the liturgy of the hours
Online at www.divineoffice.org

With iOS and Android at iBreviary

https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/divine-office-audio-prayer/id301349397?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.surgeworks.divineoffice&feature=search_result
http://www.divineoffice.org


Winter 2014 Lucis Via Bible Study 
 

The Book of Acts 
 

Date Subject Chapters & 
Verses 

January 6 Ascension Through Pentecost 1 & 2 
January 13 (Chapel) Peter & John 3 - 5 
January 20  
(MLK memorial) Election of Deacons & Stephen 6, 7, & 8:1 

January 27 Philip 8 
February 3 Saul 9:1-31 
February 10 (Chapel) Peter’s Miracles & Vision 9:32 - 10:49 

February 17 Bringing Faith To the Gentiles 
& The Council of Jerusalem  11:1-18 & 15:1-35 

February 24 Gentile Conversions & Further 
Persecutions 11:19 - 12:24 

March 3  
(Ash Wednesday is on the 
5th) 

Lectio with Ash Wednesday 
readings Mt 6:1-6,16-18 

March 10 (Chapel) Paul’s 1st Missionary Journey 12:25, 13 & 14 
March 17 Paul’s 2nd Missionary Journey 15:35 - 18:22 
March 24 Paul’s 3rd Missionary Journey 18:23 - 21:15 
March 31 Paul’s Arrest & Imprisonment 21:16 - 26:32 
April 7  
(Palm Sunday is next week) 

Paul’s Journey to Rome & His 
Ministry in Rome 27 & 28 

 

Winter 2014 Lucis Via Bible Study 
 

The Book of Acts 
 

Date Subject Chapters & 
Verses 

January 6 Ascension Through Pentecost 1 & 2 
January 13 (Chapel) Peter & John 3 - 5 
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January 27 Philip 8 
February 3 Saul 9:1-31 
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February 24 Gentile Conversions & Further 
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March 3  
(Ash Wednesday is on the 
5th) 

Lectio with Ash Wednesday 
readings Mt 6:1-6,16-18 

March 10 (Chapel) Paul’s 1st Missionary Journey 12:25, 13 & 14 
March 17 Paul’s 2nd Missionary Journey 15:35 - 18:22 
March 24 Paul’s 3rd Missionary Journey 18:23 - 21:15 
March 31 Paul’s Arrest & Imprisonment 21:16 - 26:32 
April 7  
(Palm Sunday is next week) 

Paul’s Journey to Rome & His 
Ministry in Rome 27 & 28 

 

All young adults (18-39) are welcomed & encouraged to join our ministry whose mission is to help young 
adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Learn about our upcoming events:
Check www.lvgreenville.com

Email lvgreenville@gmail.com
Call 864.266.8843

Thursdays: Adoration at 7.00 pm at Prince of Peace
 

Mondays: Join us in the St Francis Eastside Hospital 125 Commonwealth Drive Greenville, SC 29615. 
We meet in Room 201 except on the 2nd Monday of the month when we’ll meet in the Chapel. Class 
starts at 7:00 pm.

http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
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		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministries				    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
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		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
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		  Director of Baptismal Preparation				    Director of Administration
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